Inland Revenue Office of the Commissioner
; National Office
Te Tar] Taake 55 Featherston Street
PO Box 2198
Wellington 6104
New Zealand

Telephone: 04 890 1846
Facsimile: 04 978 1627

8 April 2016

Mr Alex Harris
fyi-request-3856-951ca993@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982, in which you requested
the following:

e How many times in the last year did IRD request information from an NZ foreign
trust?

e How many times was such a request successful

e On how many occasions was information requested from an NZ foreign trust
disclosed to a foreign government? If the answer is more than zero, I would like a

breakdown by country.
o If any request for information was not successful, what action was taken, if any?

We received the request on 5 April 2016 and will respond by 4 May 2016.
Yours sincerely

Qo

Christina Goodall »
Manager, Commissioner’s Correspondence
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